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Good Evening:
i am commenting on case # 20-058

I am not in favor of this conditional use permit for the following reasons.
1.  once you go from low density to medium density it becomes difficult for it to return
even if there is a timeline.  once its over to get the property cleaned up b ecomes a
challenge.

2.  The City of Saxman has a paved parking lot right across the street no permit is needed
The Tribe can work something out with the city.

3.  i do not believe there needs to be a conditional use permit extended within blocks there is
Saxman Seaport
that has industrial land to store containers.  

4.  Please do not issue a conditional use permit.
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